From: Pat Gayle-Gordon

To: Public Comment

Subject: FW: Altima"s role in Carriage House

Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 1:22:44 PM

**From:** Maribel Alvarez [mailto:maribel@altimapalmbeach.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 9:59 AM

**To:** Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Gail Coniglio

<GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bobbie Lindsay <BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman

<MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Julie Araskog <jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Richard
Kleid <RKleid@TownofPalmBeach.com>

**Cc:** Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>; Paul Castro

<PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; John (Skip)

C. Randolph < JRandolph@jonesfoster.com>

**Subject:** Altima's role in Carriage House

Dear Mayor Coniglio and members of Town Council,

Please allow me to clarify misinformation which has been circulating regarding my company's role and my personal actions. It is said 'the developer pays a PR lady a lot to calm you so you do not write, or go to council meeting ... but most just hang up on her".

I have contacted two friends who live on Sea streets: Patty Myura and Laurie Welteroth and have had very civilized conversations with them. My intent was to clarify the parking situation and to invite them to meet Michael on a one and one so they could ask all the questions they need to. **NO OTHER CALLS** have been made to residents of Sea streets. Mr. Greenwald is intent in stirring up the opposition, but fabricating stories is unacceptable.

I've earned my professional reputation over the course of 20+ years and would not want members of the Town council to believe I have stooped to Mr. Greenwald's bullying levels.

Respectfully, Maribel Alvarez

Maribel Alvarez <u>www.AltimaPalmBeach.com</u> 561 833 8283 Cell 561 317 1101

Click here to select categories of interest and to receive invitations and updates to your liking